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World Federation of Trade Unions was formed on 3™ October, 1945 after the travesty of humanity
caused by the capitalist-imperialist combine throughout the world. Our Federation is associated with
WFTU as a part of Trade Union International (Energy). This year is the 72" anniversary of foundation
of WFTU. Every year this day is observed by the class oriented Trade Unions across the globe as a day
of International Action with issues related to working class as well suffering humanity. |

WEFTU Secretariat decided to observe the day as an Action Day for the Refugees and Immigrants upon
the background of repression on Refugees and Immigrants in different countries of Europe, America as
well Asia and Africa, whenever the victims of poverty, hunger, unemployment and social oppression
try to enter / reside as Refugee / Immigrant in the adjacent or any other countries. Capitalist-Imperialist
system causes this oppression and inhuman situation. Working class is to stand by the suffering
humanity. WEFTU note on this subject is attached hereto for information of EEFI Constituents.

Major constituents of EEFI are requested to observe the WFTU Foundation Day highlighting the
problems of Refugees and Immigrants all over the World with mobilization of workers. Banners and
Posters demanding human approach, for those who are compelled to leave their respective home,
village, city, province and countries to explore the possibility of living as mankind.

Annual joint meeting of TUIs and WFTU leadership will be held in India (Kolkata) on 9" & 10
October, 2017. A workers’ meeting will also take part on 10™ October evening with participation of
1000 workers from all industrial federations. President and General Secretary of EEFI will take part in
the meeting. The Preparatory Committee constituted for organizing the event decided to publish
pamphlets and decorate the meeting hall with Blow Ups of photographic presentation of the
observance of International Action Day at the call of WFTU. EEFI leaders in the states are requested

to send suitable photographs positively by 4™ October morning if not sent by evening on 3™ October,
2017. '
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